
WCVB-TV 
Amendment to 2020 

Children’s Television Programming Report 
 

Reason for Amendment 
 

WCVB-TV’s 2020 children’s television programming report is being amended and refiled 
on January 28, 2021, in order to correct the General Manager in the report. The Station’s old 
General Manager was inadvertently included in the original report, which was timely filed on 
January 27, 2021.  No other change has been made to the report.   
 

* * * * * 


